
2019 Log of Claims: TAFE

On 7 August the Union served the TAFE Log of Claims on the employers and requested negotiations for a replacement 
Agreement commence.

Thank you to TAFE Committee Representatives for their work in putting together the log and the supporting documentation. 
Thank you also to the many members who gave feedback during the drafting process.

Please ensure you attend as many branch meetings as possible this semester to keep informed about progress and actions 
in support of your claims.

Click to access Log of Claims
Click to access Proposed New Class Sizes Clause
Click to Reclaiming Teaching and Learning Strategy
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